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VOICE OF THE CHILD OVERVIEW PANEL

Day: Wednesday
Date: 1 November 2017
Time: 6.00 pm
Place: Room 2 - Dukinfield Town Hall

Item 
No.

AGENDA Page 
No

1.  APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

2.  MINUTES 1 - 2

To approve as a correct record, the Minutes of the proceedings of the Voice of 
the Child Overview Panel held on 13 September 2017.

3.  OFSTED MONITORING VISIT 3 - 6

The Panel to discuss findings from the letter published by Ofsted on 12 
October 2017 from the most recent monitoring visit undertaken on 12 and 13 
September 2017.

4.  CHILDREN IN CARE COUNCIL 

The Chair to discuss findings from the meeting with the Children in Care 
Council which took place on 5 October 2017 and the planning of further 
enquiry.

5.  ACHIEVING BEST PRACTICE 7 - 8

The Scrutiny and Member Services Manager to present a paper detailing best 
practice guidelines, to ensure the voice and lived experiences of young people 
are incorporated across all aspects of Children’s Services.

6.  DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

To note that the next meeting of the Voice of the Child Overview Panel will 
take place on Wednesday 13 December 2017.

7.  URGENT ITEMS 

To consider any additional items the Chair is of the opinion shall be dealt with 
as a matter of urgency.


